3.2

Appendix A
Extract from Council Public Meeting SRPI.20.018
C#25-19 held June 5, 2019 File: D02-19003

SRPRS.19.099 — Request for Comments — Zoning
By-law Amendment Application — Unicorr Limited — 68 Leek Crescent
- File Number D02-19003

Kaitlyn Graham of the Planning and Regulatory Services Department
provided an overview of the proposed Zoning By-law Amendment
application to permit the expansion of the existing parking lot located on
the subject lands. Ms. Graham advised that staff's recommendation was
that the staff report be received for information purposes only and that all
comments be referred back to staff.

Martin Rendl, agent for the applicant, advised that they will be working
with the Toronto Region Conservation Authority as some of the proposed
work was within a regulated area. He noted that initial discussions with the
TRCA have been productive, and that their comments have yet to be
received by the City.

There were no members of the public who responded to the Chair's
invitation to address Council on this matter.

Moved by: Regional and Local Councillor DiPaola
Seconded by: Councillor West

a)That Staff Report SRPRS.19.099 with respect to the Zoning By-law
Amendment application submitted by Unicorr Limited, for lands known as
Part of Blocks 8 and 9, Plan 65M-2202 and Part of Lot 13, Concession 3,
E.Y.S. (Municipal Address: 68 Leek Crescent), File D02-19003, be
received for information purposes only and that all comments be referred
back to staff.

Carried Unanimously

FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND ANY ACTION DEEMED NECESSARY




